
 

     BEARWOOD NEWS 
 

Friday 8th December 2023   

Dear Families                                         

Thank you to everyone who attended the Christmas Fair last 

Saturday.  The PTA as usual did a wonderful job.  I came along with 

my daughter and my 2-year-old grand-daughter - who absolutely 

loved it - including her visit to Santa's Grotto. 

Thank you also to our PTA for the excellent wreath making 

workshop. 

Our school choir have been going from strength to strength.  They 

sang at the Winnersh Lights last Saturday.  They also performed at 

Lord Harris Court.  Their singing is a delight.  Thank you to Mrs 

Haden and Mrs Shaw for supporting them.   

Our UKS2 classes visited the Winchester Science Centre and 

Planetarium.  They were able to retrieve their learnt knowledge on 

our solar system.  They were a credit to the school.   

Our EYFS performed their Nativity play.  They were fantastic.  The 

whole school got to enjoy Christmas lunch yesterday, whilst 

wearing our Christmas jumpers.  Photographs can also be found 

on our new school Facebook page. 

Today, our Rocksteady bands got to put on a rock concert in the 

hall for their parents.  They were brilliant.  You will receive further 

information about RockSteady, and how you can sign your child up 

to participate. 

Do have a lovely weekend, and I look forward to seeing everyone 

for our last week of school, which will be next week. 

Best wishes  

Funmi Alder  

 

 

 

 

Value for the term –  

Compassion 

 



 

 

  Farewell and Welcome 

Mrs Jackson will be leaving us at the end of this 

term.  She has been an employee at Bearwood 

since 2016.   This year is her fourth year as a 

teacher at Bearwood.  We thank her for her time 

and effort here, and wish her the best of luck for 

her future. 

From January, we welcome a new teacher to 

Bearwood.  The teacher for Hedgehog Class will 

be Ms Muller, an experienced Year Six teacher 

who will further enhance the many strengths at 

Bearwood. 

 

Early finish – Friday 15th December 2023 

All children will finish at 2pm 

 

Nursery Closure 

Nursery will be closed on Friday 15th 

December* 

*Whilst we prepare for our Spring intake 



 Office Notices 

  

Growth Mindset  

Awards 

 

Sports Star Awards 

Rabbit – Jude FB 

Otter – Thomas 

Beaver – Whole Class 

Red Kite – Meline 

Fox - Ollie 

Dormouse – Oliver 

Red Squirrel – Whole Class 

Hedgehog – Waleed 

Pine Marten –Chinelo 

Rabbit –  

Otter –  

Beaver –. 

Red Kite – Louisa 

Fox - Zac 

Dormouse – Tanishi 

Red Squirrel – Claire 

Hedgehog – Whole Class 

Pine Marten – Mustafa 

 

This week's winners of TTRS 'Battle of the Bands' 

LKS2 Winners – Fox Class 737 Points 

UKS2 Winners – Hedgehog 429 Points 

 

Mrs Haden’s Performer of the Week! 

No KS1 Awards due to 

play rehearsals. 

Performer of the week - Brooke with Heartbreak 

Anthem 

Brooke was very nervous but demonstrated great 

growth mindset and sang the whole song to the 

school. Well done, Brooke! 

 



 

  

• Tues 12th December – 2pm – KS1 Christmas Play to Parents 

• Thurs 14th December – 9.30am – KS1 Christmas Play to Parents 

• Thurs 14th December – pm – Class Christmas Parties 

• Fri 15th December – Attendance Medals Assembly 

• Fri 15th December – Last day of Autumn Term – 2pm finish 

• Tues 2nd January – INSET 

• Wed 3rd January – Children Return 

• Fri 5th January – Ashmolean Museum LKS2 trip  

• Wed 17th January – 9am Year 1 Parents’ Phonics Workshop 

• Thurs 18th January – 9am – Pine Marten Class Assembly 

• Thurs 25th January – 9am – Hedgehog Class Assembly 

• Fri 26th January – 9am – Prospective Parents’ Tour 

• Thurs 1st February – 9am – Red Squirrel Class Assembly 

• Thurs 1st February – Year 1+2 Windsor Castle  

• Tues 6th February – Safer Internet Day – Parents’ Workshop – 9am+5pm 

• Thurs 8th February – 9am – Dormouse Class Assembly 

• Mon 12th February to Fri 16th February – Spring Half Term 

• Mon 19th February – Children Return  

• Fri 23rd February – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 

• Thurs 29th February – 9am – Fox Class Assembly 

• Mon 4th March – 3:30-6pm – Parents’ Evening  

• Wed 6th March – 4 to 6:30pm – Parents’ Evening 

• Thurs 7th March – World Book Day 

• W/C 11th March – Science Week 

• Wed 20th March – 5pm – Year 6 Parents’ Meeting on SATs and residential 

• Thurs 21st March – Jewish Passover Assembly 

• Fri 22nd March – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 

• Tues 26th March – 9:30am – LKS2 production to parents 

• Wed 27th March – 2pm – LKS2 production to parents  

 

 



 

  

Choir at Duke of Edinburgh Care 

Home - Bearwood Choir 

demonstrated an act of kindness, 

respect and care at the local 

residential care home. They sang 

Christmas songs to the residents 

and wished them all a Merry 

Christmas with a box of chocolates. 

We were very proud of the children! 

More photos to follow. 

 

Choir at Winnersh Lights - The 

choir sang a medley of 

Christmas songs at the 

Winnersh community event. 

There was a huge crowd of 

people which did not phase 

Bearwood Choir! They sang 

beautifully. Well done! 

 

Oliver's solo audition with James Baker from 

Berkshire Music Trust. 

We are very proud to announce that Oliver 

from Year 4 has been chosen to sing the only 

solo part at the Christmas event taking place 

at Loddon Valley Leisure this weekend. Good 

luck, Oliver! 

 

CHOIR NEWS  



 

  
Superstar!  

Would you like your child to star 

in our next newsletter? Please 

email a photo and a brief 

description into the school office. 

Blake wanted to share that he 

received the Chief Scouts 

Bronze award (top award) for 

completing all his challenge 

awards plus four activity/staged 

activity badges. 

 

He has now completed his 

Scout’s journey and will be 

progressing on to Cubs in 

January.  

Well done Blake! 

 

Ayansh in year 2 has got a 

Certificate of Achievement for 

clearing Stage 1 + 5 Meters 

from his swimming teacher. He 

has been promoted to Stage 2 

now. 

 

Well done Ayansh! 

 



 

 

  

Weekly Attendance  

RJ Koda –91.8%    

RM Orsa –90.2%  

Rabbit –96.6%  

Otter –98.5% Winners  

Beaver –95.7%  

Red Kite –96.6%  

Dormouse –97.3%  

Fox –98.5%  

Red Squirrel –96%  

Hedgehog –96.3%  

Pine Marten –97.7%  

 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 

child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 

not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am.  

 

 

Weekly Updates! 

For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 

visit the school gallery. 
 

EYFS 

KS1 

LKS2 

UKS2  

School Gallery 

https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/nurseryreception_eyfs/620307
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/years_12_ks1/620230
LKS2
UKS2
https://www.bearwood-pri.wokingham.sch.uk/web/school_gallery/608522


 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


